#SCOTTISH KINDERGARTEN campaign
In March 2024, Fulton McGregor MSP submitted a Members Bill  (S6M-12369) to the Scottish Parliament, aimed at opening a national conversation on a kindergarten stage. 
If this Members Bill receives cross-party support, it will be debated in Parliament later this session. 
Upstart supporters are urged to write to their MSPs, asking them to support Fulton McGregor’s motion.  A sample letter can be found here.
 
